
Community notice 

 
 
 
 

 

Water supply shut down: Saturday 14th August (overnight) 

Macleay and Lamb Islands 

 

Seqwater have been working to install a replacement pipeline between Macleay and 

Lamb Islands following a recent leak.  

To complete the installation of a new pipeline, Seqwater must temporarily turn off the 

water supply. People living on Macleay and Lamb Islands will have low or no water 

supply overnight. This will be restored once work is complete on Sunday morning. 

 

 

Water supply will be shut off on Saturday 

14th August from 7.30pm. 
Water supply is expected to be restored Sunday morning. 

 

What to expect: 

• This work will be completed at night when water use is lowest.  

• Work crews will be moving about the islands in utility vehicles in the days before the 

shut down, with an increase in traffic on 14th August.  

• Seqwater contractors will be bringing fittings to site and getting ready before the shut 

down to minimise the duration of the disruption.  

• Because the work will be conducted at night, lighting will be in place and noise will be 

more noticeable, particularly around Cressy Street, Macleay Island.  

We are committed to minimising the impacts of this project for residents and businesses 

and will keep you up to date. We appreciate your understanding as we work to maintain 

our critical water infrastructure. 

For more information regarding this water supply upgrade project please contact 

Seqwater on 1300 737 928 or see www.seqwater.com.au/project/macleay-island-pipeline-

replacement. 

http://www.seqwater.com.au/project/macleay-island-pipeline-replacement
http://www.seqwater.com.au/project/macleay-island-pipeline-replacement


 

 

 

How to prepare for the shut down 

 

Before the shut down, fill your available water containers with drinking 

water to have in the fridge or available during the night. 

 

 

 

 

You can fill your bathtub with water to use for flushing toilets only.  

 

 

 

 

Once the water supply is returned, there may be some air in your pipes or 

some discoloured water when you first turn on your tap. Just let the water 

run for 2-3 minutes to clear. Your water will be safe to drink.  

 

 

 

If you usually have an evening shower, ensure you have it before 7.30pm 

on Saturday 14 August. 

 

 

 
For community alerts, weather and warning updates; opt in to receive Redland City 
Council’s emergency messaging. Visit disaster.redland.qld.gov.au and click on the 
blue ‘Opt-In Notifications’ button. 
 
Residents who have urgent enquiries during the water supply shut down should contact 
Redland City Council on 3829 8999.  
 

Non-English speakers call 131 450 and ask for Seqwater on 07 3035 5500. 

If you have a hearing or speech impairment contact us through the National Relay 

Service and give the number 07 3035 5500. Visit www.relayservice.gov.au for more 

information. 

http://www.disaster.redland.qld.gov.au/
http://www.relayservice.gov.au/

